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June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Welcome to Bicton CE Primary School 
 

Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you on behalf of all our staff and governors for choosing Bicton 
CE Primary School for your child.  We look forward to welcoming your family to our school and 
getting to know you and your child more as they begin their school journey. 
 
To make your child’s entry to school an enjoyable experience, we would like to offer them two 
transition mornings.  
 
Monday 8th July 9:15 am – 11:30 am 
 
Tuesday 9th July 9:15 am – 1:00 pm which will include your child staying for lunch. Children can pay 
for a school lunch (£2.40) or bring in a packed lunch. 
 
This will allow them to familiarise themselves with their classroom, meet their teacher Mrs Gairy and 
other staff, and spend time with other children who will be in their class in September.   
 
Please report to the main office on arrival, where your child’s teacher will invite you to Willow class. 
Children who attend our Nursery on those days can come to nursery as normal from 8:45 am and will 
be taken into Willow class by our Nursery staff.  
 
At the second session on 9th July, we will be holding a parent meeting at 12:30 -1:00 pm with Mrs 
Gairy and myself, to provide an overview of school routines and give you the opportunity to answer 
any questions you may have.   
 
If your child is not able to attend the transition sessions, please let us know so that we can arrange to 
speak to you and answer any questions you may have. 
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We will be sending out the welcome pack next week, together with our privacy notice and 
registration forms. Please note, if your child already attends our nursery, we will just ask you to check 
the information we hold is still correct and a new registration form may not be required. 
 
We know that starting school is a huge milestone for you and your family so we will do everything we 
can to support and reassure you.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us and 
we will respond to you as soon as we can. 
 
We close for the summer holidays on Friday 19th July for all children and we return to school on 
Wednesday 4th September.   
 

Kindest regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher 


